







You think your child is riding safely....but are you really sure?

Motor vehicle crashes kill more children than any other cause.

Make sure your child is properly buckled up.

Sheboygan County Chapter Safe Kids Car Seat Check Wednesday, May 8, 2013 4 pm - 6 pm Fire Station #3, 1326 North 25th Street, Sheboygan, WI Entrance for the event is off North 26th Street

- Please bring your children and their current car seat with you.
- Low-cost car seats will be available for those who financially qualify-call 459-3031 for details.

Car and booster seats are the law.

Please allow approximately 30 minutes for each car seat you would like to have checked.